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Dear Friends, 

Remember a few years ago when our neighboring Chino parish of Our Lady of Guadalupe had to 
replace their roof?  They were stuck worshipping under a tarp for months! 

I’m very proud that St. Margaret Mary’s Pastoral Council, Finance Committee and School Board 
stepped forward almost immediately to pledge help: $100,000 from our parish and $40,000 from 
our school, over the next four years.   

Installment #2 is due this month.  Please take one of the envelopes scattered throughout church 
and bring back some money for the special collection next weekend.  If you have friends with a 
connection to OLG Church, invite them to add something to the envelope as well. 

Besides being one of the most beautiful churches in this whole diocese, Our Lady of Guadalupe 
was the first parish in this area, and in a very true way, our “mother church.”  

Peace, All Good!                           Fr. Mike 

A Note from the Administrator... 

Queridos amigos, 
 
¿Recuerda que hace poco tiempo nuestra vecina Parroquia de Nuestra Señora de Guadalupe tuvo 
que reemplazar el techo? ¡Estuvieron rindiendo culto durante algunos meses bajo una lona! 
Estoy muy orgulloso de que el Consejo Pastoral, el Comité de Finanzas y la Junta Escolar de 
Santa Margarita Maria hayan reaccionado casi de inmediato y se comprometieron a ayudar: $ 
100,000 nuestra parroquia y $ 40,000 nuestra escuela, durante los próximos cuatro años. 
 
El pago # 2 vence este mes. Por favor, tome uno de los sobres distribuidos por toda la Iglesia y 
contribuya con algo de dinero en la colecta especial el próximo fin de semana. Si tiene amigos 
relacionados con la Parroquia de Nuestra Señora de Guadalupe, invítelos a contribuir en algo 
también. 
 
Además de ser una de las Iglesias más hermosas en toda esta Diócesis, Nuestra Señora de Gua-
dalupe fue la primer Parroquia en esta área, y en cierta manera, nuestra "Iglesia Madre". 
 
Paz, todo bien!                           P. Mike 

Una nota del Administrador... 

Discernment Evenings  
at the Office of Vocations  

 
 Every month, the 4th Tuesday evening will be dedicated to those individuals (men and women) who are trying to deter-mine what 
God is calling them to do with their lives. On these evenings, the Vocations Office will open wide its doors to those seeking guid-
ance in their vocational calls. Starting at 7:00pm, the evening will allow participants to join in a general session devoted to scripture 
and faith shar-ing. Following the general session, participants will break out into specific interest groups to explore their questions 
regarding their call to service. Sometimes there will be guests who represent the various facets of vocational call depending on the 
needs of the people who attend. If you are even the least bit curious about a vocation to priesthood or religious life, come on by and 
spend the evening with us. There will be light refreshments and heavy talk available for those seeking enlightenment. Come and 
relax with others who just might ask the question that you forgot to ask. We would like to know how many are coming, so please 
call to the office of Vocations and let us know if you are plan-ning to come. You can reached us at (909) 783-1305; we can also give 
you directions on how to get here. The meetings are taking place in the Vocations office (house) located on the corner across the 
street from Serra House. The address is 12716 Oriole Ave. Grand Terrace, CA. 92313  
 

COME AND JOIN US!!  
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Youth Ministry 

A new season of youth ministry begins the end of 
September.  Here is a list of all the fun events the 
youth ministry will be hosting: 

Oct 7th - Mass at Sunset.  

Celebrate Mass on the field with great food. 

Oct 14th – Life Night.  

We will be discussing life’s purpose and how we can 
turn to God for help. 

Oct 21st - Adoration Night 
 
Join us as we pray before the blessed sacrament.   
After we will hang out and play games. 
 
Oct 28th - Broom Ball and Pumpkin Carving.  

Come and pray with us, then help us carve some 
pumpkins.  

Confirmation  
Class Schedule 

 
(Classes will be two weeks in a 
row when we first start, then 

every other week)  
 

Mondays  

October 15th 

October 29th 

 

Tuesdays 
October 16th 
October 30th 

CONFIRMATION 


